
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge (B165) Replacement Project - Environmental Impact
Assessment

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Environmental Impact Assessment for the MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge
Replacement project, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the March 1, 2023, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report IIS01470, be approved.

History

● At the March 1, 2023, Executive Committee meeting, the March 1, 2023, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report IIS01470 was considered.

● The Committee heard from R. Feroe, Edmonton River Valley Conservation Coalition.

Attachment

March 1, 2023, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS01470
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